
The Planning & Zoning Board of the City of Milford, upon consideration and vote 
of said Board at its meeting held on November 1, 2011 hereby gives notice of 
Action Taken, a copy of which is on file in the City Clerk’s Office. 
 
1. CGS 8-24 APPROVAL – ACCEPTANCE OF LAND NEAR OXFORD ROAD 

Request by Mayor James L. Richetelli, Jr., under Connecticut General 
Statutes 8-24, for the acceptance of land located near Oxford road, Milford, 
which was acquired by the State of Connecticut under Agreement No. 08.04-
02(99) for the reconstruction of Woodmont Road in West Haven.   
         (APPROVED) 

 
2. 5 RIVEREDGE (ZONE R-10) Petition of Bruce Blake for a two-lot subdivision 

on Map 37, Block 588, Parcel 10, of which Bruce Blake is the owner    
        (APPROVED) 

 
3. 23 BLAIR STREET (ZONE R-5) – Request of Albert Munroe for Coastal Area 

Management Site Plan Review approval to construct a single family residence  
on Map 27, Block 452, Parcel 11, of which Albert Munroe is the owner. 

         (APPROVED) 
 
4.   PROPOSED TEXT AMENDMENT CHANGE TO ZONING REGULATIONS 
  Prohibited Drive-thru Windows, Curb Cuts and Driveways in the Milford 

Center Design District (MCDD) and  Corridor Design Development District –  
2 Devon Center – Naugatuck Aenue (CDD-2).  (APPROVED) 

 
     City of Milford            November 3, 2011       Phyllis Leggett, Board Clerk  

 
 (This ad will appear in the New Haven Register on Friday, November 4,         
2011) 
 

         


